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Badgers always feed and try to get as fat as they can in the autumn, 

because they know that they won’t find much to eat when the winter 

comes. 

 

The children of the Badger Group decided 

that the time had come to feed the birds 

through the winter.  They knew how important it is to help the 

birds when the weather is cold, and food is scarce. 

 

 

While the children were setting up the bird feeders, they 

spilled some nuts and raisins on the grass. “Let’s just 

leave it for other animals to find,” said Tom. So they did. 
 

The children estimated that they had spilled 300g of peanuts and 200g of raisins. How 

much was that altogether?  ………………. 
 

That night, they were looking out of the window, just in time to see a 

badger family come onto the lawn.  They soon found the 

peanuts and raisins, and hoovered 

them up in no time at all! 
 

The children had, of course, 

filled up  

the bird bath. (The birds really like fresh water, 

especially when lots of it is locked up as snow and ice.)  The birdbath held 2 litres of 

water. The children filled it using a 200ml bottle. How many times did they have to fill 

the bottle? ……………… 
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We really must put on 

some weight so that we 

can see the winter 

through, when not much 

food is available to us. 
 


